
                       

 

        CIRCULAR MCO – 002-2020 

 

 

 

 
DATE:   MAY 27TH, 2020 

FROM: MCO HEAD OFFICE – TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 

TO: SURVEYORS / MANAGEMENTS/OWNERS/OPERATORS 

SUBJECT:  COMPLIANCE WITH IMO DCS SOC 
 

 

 

Dear All:  

 

As you already may know, the deadline to have IMO DCS SOC is MAY 31ST, 2020. 

Considering this, we are calling to all our customers who have not submitted the IMO 

DCS data to submit the IMO data as soon as possible so we can finish the verification by 

the end of this month.  

Kindly consider that non compliance can lead to hefty penalties and detention of vessels.  

 

We sincerely hope and trust, that we can count with your kind cooperation for the above.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Eng. Yazim Valles  
MCO HEAD OFFICE 

Technical Department 

Phone: (507) 279-0145 

Fax:     (507) 236-4591 

email:   depto_tecnico@macosnar.com  

mailto:depto_tecnico@macosnar.com

